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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 8:07 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: From Andrew Elliot 

 

From: Kahlow, Chris <kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:38 AM 
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: From Andrew Elliot  
 
From: Andrew Elliott <aelliott1977@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 1:24:58 PM 
To: Kahlow, Chris <kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: Meeting last night 
  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Chris, 
Thanks.  Also, for what it is worth, we support the proposed changes in the camping statutes.  I hope that, plus the 
security helps the farmer's market.  It was in a great location and such a popular place to go.  The park itself has become 
an eyesore.  It is on a main road through town and leaves a bad impression on people driving through.  People at work 
that commute into LaCrosse have commented on it.  They also talk about the increased number of homeless 
downtown.   It feels like the good intentions in LaCrosse have made it a destination for the homeless.  The camping 
change would be a step in the right direction.    
Andrew 
 
 
Chris Kahlow 
District 6 Council Member 
Council President  
City of La Crosse 
Kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org 
608-448-5114 
 


